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Summary 

This bill creates a public safety officer hearing protection program for the commissioner of 
public safety to distribute high quality hearing protection products to Minnesota’s public safety 
officers. The bill appropriates $2,000,000 in fiscal year 2026 for the commissioner to purchase 
the hearing protection products. 
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